
 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 159 

FAMILY AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT  
 

PRESENTS 
 

PARENT TECHNOLOGY TALK 

 

 

Beware of the unforeseen dangers of technology!  

Please join School Resource Officer Evans as he discusses:  

Cyberbullying, Cyber Stalking, Cyber Security and Online Resources! 

Don’t miss out on this invaluable information.  

 

Thursday, November 3, 2022 

Woodgate School 

101 Central Ave. 

6:00 PM  

 
ALL PARENTS & GUARDIANS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND! 


